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Product Revision Notice PRN-0814 

 

August 12, 2014 

 

Dear Valued Customer:  

 
This letter is to inform you of a revision to the Resistive 7.0" GEMmodule™ (MK-070R). 

 

Description of Revision: 

 
A Rev B version of the MK-070R has been developed to incorporate a new data 
flash.  
 
The manufacturer of the data flash has issued a new revision that is not 
backwards compatible and they can no longer supply the old version that was 
used in the Rev A MK-070R. 
 

Impact and 
Recommended Action: 

 
The re-design will add an additional 4-6 weeks to the published lead time for 
any new orders until full production begins.   
 
The Rev B MK-070R is form, fit and function the same as the Rev A part.   
 
Amulet will be introducing a new compiler and OS to coincide with the 
release of the Rev B part to program this device.  The new compiler and 
OS will be both forward and backward compatible.  
 

Who to Contact at 
Amulet: 

Jim Todd, Director of Sales, jimtodd@amulettechnolologies.com 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause for you.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this revision, please do not hesitate to contact our team 
member listed above. 
 
         
 
Kindest Regards, 

Paul Indaco 
CEO & President 
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